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NRC To Induct Railroad Construction Veterans Bud McGrath and Jon 

McGrath into Railroad Hall of Fame 

National Railroad Construction & Maintenance Association Conference - Boca Raton, 

Fl— January 7th, 2023 — McGrath Rail is pleased to announce that both Jon M. McGrath, and 

Joseph Milton “Bud” McGrath, Jr. (posthumously), are being inducted into the National Railroad 

Construction & Maintenance Association (NRCMA) Hall of Fame. This esteemed recognition 

honors Jon and Bud's outstanding contributions to the railroad industry and their dedication to 

safety, innovation, and excellence. 

The induction ceremony will take place on January 4th – 7th at the NRCMA Annual 

Conference in Boca Raton, Florida. Jon and Bud will join a prestigious group of leaders from 

across the industry who have been recognized for their outstanding achievements and impact on 

the rail industry. 

"We are truly honored to be inducted into the NRCMA Hall of Fame," said Jon McGrath. 

"Railroad construction and maintenance is our passion, and to be recognized by our peers for our 

contributions to the industry is a special moment for us." 

Jon (5th generation of McGrath railroaders) and Bud (4th Generation of McGrath 

railroaders) continue the family vision to provide exceptional rail construction and maintenance 

services to customers across the country. Under their leadership, the company has grown into 

one of the leading rail contractors in the United States, with a reputation for safety, innovation, 

and customer satisfaction. 

McGrath Rail would like to congratulate Jon and Bud on this well-deserved honor and 

looks forward to continuing to serve customers and advance the rail industry. 
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